
David Lloyd George Elementary News March 12, 2024 

8370 Cartier St.  Vancouver, BC    604-713-4895  http://www.dlgpac.com  llg.vsb.bc.ca 

Weekly Communication from DLG School and PAC to Parents, Students, and Staff 

8370 Cartier St.  Vancouver, BC    604-713-4895  http://www.dlgpac.com  llg.vsb.bc.ca 

Important Upcoming Dates 

Tuesday, March 12 
➢ Report Cards Go Home 

Wednesday, March 13 
➢ School Assembly 
➢ Div. 12 to Salmon Hatchery 

Friday, March 15 
➢ Last Day of School Before Spring Break 

Tuesday, April 2 
➢ First Day Back to School 

Spring Concert 

The PAC will host an in-class movie on 
Friday, March 15th. Each classroom 
teacher will select a movie to watch 
during school and the funds raised by 
each class determine which snack 
package that class receives. We 
suggest a donation of $3 - $5 per 
student and all students in the class 
will receive the same items. The class 
must collectively raise a minimum 
amount to receive ONLY ONE of the 
following packages. 
 
Package 1: Popcorn only - Class raises 
$30 - $39 
Package 2: Popcorn, chips & gummies 
- Class raises $40 - $70 
Package 3: Popcorn, chips, gummies 
& a chocolate coated vanilla ice 
cream bar - Class raises $71 or more 

DONATION DEADLINE: WEDNESDAY, 
MARCH 13TH 
 
• Donate via SchoolCash Online 
• E-transfer to pac.dlg@gmail.com 
• Question: DLG street 
• Answer: cartier8370 
 
Must include division and/or 
teacher’s name in memo (e.g. Div. 11/
Ms. Yang); otherwise, the donation 
cannot be added to your child’s class. 
 
All funds raised will be used for future 
PAC events and initiatives (e.g. future 
movie events, end of year parties, 
etc.). Thank you for supporting our 
school! 

DLG PAC In-Class 
Movie Fundraiser: 

Friday, March 
15th—Reminder 

Report Cards, also known as Learning 
Updates, will be going home with 
your child(ren) today (Tuesday, 
March 12) 

As last year, teachers will use 
proficiency scales (Emerging, 
Developing, Proficient, and 
Extending) to evaluate students and 
not letter grades.  

Learning Updates will be sent home 
three times per year this school year 
with the dates being the following:  

• December 1, 2023 
• March 12, 2024 
• June 24, 2024 
 

 

Report Cards Going 
Home Today: 

Tuesday, March 12 

https://www.dlgpac.com/
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/david-lloyd-george
https://www.dlgpac.com/
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/david-lloyd-george
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Familysmart.ca is a free program 
supporting families after a mental 
health crisis. 

They offer free workshops and have 
an online video library. Some topics 
include emotional regulation, ADHD, 
digital well-being, anxiety showing up 

as anger, eating disorder and others 
youth topics.  

Visit https://familysmart.ca/ for more 
information.  

For Families Needing 
Support with their 

Child’s Mental Health: 
Family Smart 

Programs—Reminder 

A reminder for families who order 
PAC Hot Lunch for Tuesdays, 
Wednesdays, and Fridays that the 
deadline to order is Thursday, March 
14. 

Pizza lunch will continue on 
Thursdays to raise funds for Div. 1,2,3 
Outdoor School.   

To purchase hot lunch for your child
(ren), go to https://
www.schoolcashonline.com 

 

Don’t forget to 
bring cutlery for 
your child. 

 

Please note that 
hot lunch is a 
optional 
program 
intended for 
fund raising.  

 

Student Hot Lunch 
for April: Deadline to 

Order is this 
Thursday, March 

14—Reminder 

DLG PAC is hosting a Science Fair 
Fundraiser in June for junior scientists 
from Grade 4 to 7. 

Students will work in teams or by 
themselves to present at our science 
fair in June.  

 

Science Club Dates: April 12th - June 
7th Fridays from 3 - 4:15 PM Parental 
consent required (staff supervised) 
Science Fair Date: Friday, June 14th 
(3PM). 

To Register: https://forms.office.com/
r/2bztVR9vRe 

Calling All 
S.T.E.M. 

Learners: Science 
Club 

DLG is thankful to have a Music 
Program run by our full-time music 
teacher, the wonderful Ms. Candace 
Fong. 
Purchase and maintenance of 
instruments and music supplies have 
been supplemented by the generous 
donations of the DLG parents and 
community. This has allowed all 
children to have access to 
instruments free of charge or rental 
fees. 
Ms. Fong has expressed a need for 
updating some of the instruments 
and supplies including: 
• Repair and Maintenance of Violins 

• Replacing Mallets for Xylophones 
• Purchasing 7 Xylophones  
 
Our goal is to raise $800. 
Additional funds will be used to 
purchase xylophones ($500-700 each) 
and art supplies for the school. 
You can make a cash donation in the 
drop box on your way out, or donate 
online through SchoolCash Online. 
Tax receipt is available through 
SchoolCash Online for donations over 
$20. 
Thank you for your support and 
generosity! The DLG PAC  

Support DLG’s 
Music/Arts 

Program  

https://familysmart.ca/
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
https://forms.office.com/r/2bztVR9vRe
https://forms.office.com/r/2bztVR9vRe
https://vsb.schoolcashonline.com/
https://vsb.schoolcashonline.com/
https://vsb.schoolcashonline.com/
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Spring Concert 
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Community Programs 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 5 
PAC Meeting 
at 6:00 pm 

6 7 

Spring 

Concert 

8 9 

10 11 12 
Report Cards 
Go Home 

13 
Assembly at 
9:15 
Div. 12 to 
Seymour 
Hatchery 

14 15 

Last Day 

Before Spring 

Break 

16 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

Spring Break 

Spring Break 
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